
GREVILLEA ART PARK CONSTRUCTION UNDERWAY… 
 
On November 7, 2006, a six-man crew from the Tree Maintenance and Street 
Landscaping Section of the Parks Division, removed ten trees from Grevillea Park 
located 230 S. Grevillea Avenue.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



The City of Inglewood Public Works Department in conjunction with Pima Corporation 
will begin work on November 20, 2006, to accommodate the 240-foot long Helen 
Lundeberg “The History of Transportation” Mural and future art installations. Created 
in 1940, the mural is a local landmark of significant historic and cultural importance.  
 
The State of California Office of Historic Preservation approved relocation of the mural 
from its former location at Edward Vincent Jr. Park. 
Over the years, the mural sustained damage from environmental and human factors. In 
2003, the City began the process of restoring the mural panels. The restoration effort is 
nearly complete and the mural panels will be remounted on the new wall. 
 
The Grevillea Art Park Construction Project includes installation of a concrete wall and 
park improvements consisting of landscape, a new walkway, stairway, lighting, a 
security system, additional parking, trees and shrubbery.  
 


